


4. PUBLIC QUESTIONS

C. Jensen commented on the results of a survey conducted by the Civic West
Vancouver Elector Society.

D. Mulhern Anthony commented on the need to protect the environment, do our
part to lower greenhouse gas emissions and requested support for a 0.5%
Environmental Levy tax increase.

5. NEXT MEETING

The next Finance and Audit Committee meeting is scheduled for
February 26, 2024 at 2 p.m. and held in-person in the Municipal Hall Council
Chamber.

6. ADJOURNMENT

It was Moved and Seconded:

THAT the February 12, 2024 Finance and Audit Committee meeting be adjourned.

The meeting adjourned at 2:54 p.m. 
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